
Attention:
Mr. Abdul Sami Khan
Mr. Shoaib Khanjee
Mr. Shabbir Sulemanjee
Mr. Mumtaz Ali Jatoi.

Dear Sir(s)

Friday, July 22, 2022

from 08:00 a.m. to Monday, July 25, 2022 till 08:00 a.m. (72) hours

DY. General Manager / HOD 
(COORDINATION DEPARTMENT)
cngdept@ssgc.com.pk 
T: 9902-1732

Mr. Abdul Razaq
Ph: 021-99021737
Cell 03228214937

Due to short supply of gas in SSGCL system, the availability of gas has decreased, resulting in depletion of line pack / low pressure in the 
system.

With regards

 

Ext: 1732

Friday, July 22, 2022

In compliance with SECTORAL PRIORITY ORDER in force for gas load management, all CNG Stations in Sindh (including those  being 
operated on RLNG), will remain closed according to the below mentioned schedule:

PS: For further Details please feel free to contact our Focal Person  for needful clarrification as under;

This is for your information & need ful compliance please 

Inconvenience in this regards is regretted

 

Wednesday, July 20, 2022

CNG Gas Close Notification Starting From:


